
October 10, 2014 

Board of Selectmen 
Town of Chilmark 
401 Middle Road 
P.O. Box 119 
Chilmark, MA 02535 

Re: Xfinity 30 

Dear Chairman and Members of the Board: 

In keeping with our ongoing efforts to provide regular updates regarding our service, I am 
writing to inform you, effective December 18, 2014, Xfinity 3D will no longer be available. 

Please be advised customers are receiving notification, in advance via bill message, of this 
information. 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 617.279.6017. 

Sincerely, 

Mary O'Keeffe, Sr. Manager 
Government & Regulatory Affairs 

OCT 1 5 2014 
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